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Pre-Submission Plan 

There will be a Neighbourhood Plan Drop-In Session for you all to come and see what is being 

proposed. The session will be on Saturday 8th June 2013 between 9am and 1pm and will be held in 

the Kings Suite at the Village Hall.  

The plan has been developed to reach a pre-submission stage and has a number of policies in it to 

influence the future of the village. There will be a chance to look at the proposed plan and to talk 

about what it all means with those that have prepared it. A copy of the current version of the plan is 

available on the Parish Council website www.angmeringparishcouncil.gov.uk and hard copies can be 

obtained on the day. 

The development of the plan is reaching an advanced stage and the aim is to have it ready for a 

referendum by the end on 2013, with a number of official consultation stages to go through before 

then. 

It is really important that as many of you come along to give their views as you can. This is for 

everyone , whether you are employed or unemployed, retired, in education , or a homemaker. You 

may own your own home or live in rented accommodation, there is absolutely no criteria except 

that you live in the Parish of Angmering. Your views are important. 

Please come along and give a little time to contribute to the production of the plan. Once it 

becomes official the plan will form a part of the planning law for Angmering and this will be in place 

for the next 15 years.                 We look forward to seeing you on 8th June. 
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